

<u>DPUC schedules public hearing and is accepting public comment as part of its investigation into</u> October storm

November 24nd, 2017

On November 01, 2017, the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers opened investigatory docket D-17-45 and began its investigation of National Grid's preparation, performance and management of the October 29-30, 2017 storm.

As a part of this process, the Division will be accepting written comment from the public at luly.massaro@puc.ri.gov, and will be holding a public meeting on December 12, 2017 beginning at 4pm in hearing room A, 89 Jefferson Blvd, Warwick, RI.

The goal of this investigation is to provide definitive clarity, accountability, consequences and remedy for the outages suffered by over 140,000 customers during the recovery from that storm.